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ETT Electric Transmission Texas, LLC 
400 West 15th Street, Suite 800 
Austin, TX 78701-1677 
ETTexas.com 

Electric Transmission Texas 

Commissioner Lori Cobos 
Public Utilities Commission of Texas 
PO Box 13326 
Austin, Texas 78711-3326 

Re: New Second Circuit from San Miguel to Palmito 

Commissioner Cobos: 

Per your request, Electric Transmission Texas, LLC (EU) is providing additional information relating to 
the double-circuit 345-kV transmission lines that run from San Miguel to Palmito with one circuit 
currently installed at most locations. As previously indicated, EU does not need an additional certificate 
of convenience and necessity (CCN) to construct the additional circuit on its portion of the project. The 
electric utilities involved in these transmission line CCN applications filed for the approval of a 345-kV 
double-circuit transmission line with one circuit initially installed in PUC Docket Nos. 33033,40728, and 
41606 and the Commission approved all three CCN applications. 

• Docket No . 33033 , Joint Application of AEP Texas Central Company and South Texas Electric 
Cooperative Inc. to Amend a Certificate of Convenience and Necessity (CCN) for a Double Circuit 
345-kV Transmission Line in Atascosa, McMullen, La Salle, and Webb Counties, Texas 

• Docket No . 40728 , Application of Electric Transmission Texas , LLC to Amend its Certificate of 
Convenience and Necessity for the Proposed Lobo to Rio Bravo to North Edinburg 345-kV Double-
Circuit Transmission Line in Webb, Zapata, Jim Hogg, Brooks, Starr, and Hidalgo Counties, Texas, 

• Docket No . 41606 , Joint Application of Electric Transmission Texas , LLC and Sharyland Utilities to 
Amend Their Certificates of Convenience and Necessity for the North Edinburg to Loma Alta 
Double-Circuit 345-kV Transmission Line in Hidalgo and Cameron Counties, Texas 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at kmfox@aep.com. 

Sincerely, 

K+-WI, Fe f 
Kip M. Fox 

President, Electric Transmission Texas, LLC 


